Board of County Commissioners

Workshop:  Legal Services Contract

June 18, 2009

The Board of County Commissioners in and for Wakulla County met for a Workshop on Thursday, June 18, 2009 at 3:00 p.m. with Chairman Howard Kessler presiding.  Present were Commissioners George Green, Lynn Artz, Alan Brock, and Mike Stewart.  Also present were County Administrator Ben Pingree, County Attorney Ron Mowrey, and Deputy Clerk Evelyn Evans.
3:00 p.m.  Meeting was called to order.

The purpose of this meeting is to negotiate an Agreement for Services with Nabors, Giblin & Nickerson for the Legal Services Contract.

The Board was presented with three separate proposals for consideration.

The consensus of the Board is to go with the Global Fee for the first year and re-negotiate after one year.

This item will come back before the Board on July 21, 2009 for Ratification.
This meeting adjourned at 3:47 p.m.

